
 

 
17th November, 2023 
 
Dear families,  
 

Year 6 Morpurgo Thornbridge Residential 
15th – 17th July 

 

       
 
 

 We are so excited to let you know that we are going to Thornbridge Outdoors to enjoy three 
days of outdoor adventure! This will be a fantastic opportunity for children to camp with 
friends, take part in activities to build their resilience and confidence, and make memories 
together. The website here https://www.thornbridgeoutdoors.co.uk/ might be of interest to give 
you a flavour of what’s in store.  
 
We will be in touch with more details about the itinerary of activities and kit list. 
 

Cost per child-  £129.10  

Children in receipt of the Pupil Premium will receive the usual 75% discount. Payment can be 
made at any point via Parent Pay before the trip. 
We will need to ask for a further small contribution to the food for the trip. Children will take 
a packed lunch for the first day, but we cater ourselves for all other meals and arrange a 
supermarket delivery of ingredients.  
 

Your child will need to be dropped off at Thornbridge Outdoors (DE45 1NY) 

between 11am – 11.30am on Monday, 15th July, and picked up between 1-1.30pm 

on Wednesday 17th July. Please share lifts wherever possible.  

 

Thank you,  
 

Totley Primary School 

Sunnyvale Road 

Totley 

Sheffield 

S17 4FB 

                                            0114 236 4482     

enquiries@totley.sheffield.sch.uk     

www.totley.sheffield.sch.uk   

Headteacher:  Mr Ben Paxman 

Chair of Governors: Mr Nick Harris 



The Year 6 Team 


